7/7/19
Hi,
The “official” results sheet will go out this week – apologies for the delay but both I and the printer have been away (not together!).
But having now finalised the accounts I find that there is sufficient surplus to refund some money to each entry – There was a generous amount paid into the ‘canteen’ funds and this together with the sponsorship that I obtained it is the equivalent of £2.00.
The easiest way for me to do this is via a lottery ticket, so when you do get the results please keep an eye open for the ticket – you never know!
If there any among you who for anti-gambling reasons would not wish to have a lottery ticket sent to them please let me know and their request will be respected.
But if any of you win!!! – do let me know – best of luck,

Mike Cotgreave
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a P.S.
The CTT has many small clubs organising events and it has struck me that the “professional” teams could perhaps do a little more by way of organising an event themselves.
 The sport struggles for organisers/helpers and jointly or individually if the pro teams organised an event it could only be for the good of the sport.
The National 50 in a couple of years’ time perhaps?
 
